

TO: President Eric J. Barron

FROM: Garnett S. Stokes

DATE: December 20, 2013

SUBJECT: 2013 University Annual Report Update

Request for Approval

Adopted November 2009, Board of Governor's Regulation 2.002, requires each university to adopt University Work Plans and Annual Reports. These documents are prepared each year using the template provided by the Board of Governors.

The Annual Report is an update to the original report submitted in December 2012.

This request is to approve the 2013 University Annual Report for Board of Governors' review at its January 15-16, 2014 meeting.